
Parent hub and parent mail

 
Dear Parents and Carers

I hope this message finds you well. As we look
back over the past few weeks, I am thrilled to
share the wonderful experiences and learning
opportunities that have unfolded at our school.
It's been an extraordinary time, filled with
moments of discovery, inspiration, and joy.

World Book Day, celebrated last Thursday, was a
highlight that brought much excitement and a
shared love for reading among our students.
Dressed in their comfy clothes, the children
delved into the magical world of books, exploring
stories and characters with enthusiasm. A special
and memorable moment was the visit from Debi
Evans, author of the enchanting tales about her
time-travelling dog, Rolo. She captivated our
children with retelling stories from her books,
igniting imaginations and fostering a deeper
appreciation for storytelling. It was truly a joy to
see.

These events have not only enriched our
students' learning but also highlighted the
diverse world of opportunities that knowledge
and curiosity can unlock. As we continue on this
educational journey, I am reminded of the
supportive and engaged community that makes
such experiences possible. Thank you for your
continued support and enthusiasm.

Warmest regards,

Mr L Lovelidge

Headteacher’s message
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Thank you to all the parent’s/carers that have now
signed up for Parent Hub and Parent Mail, it helps
us to keep you informed with all of our school and
individual class events.
Please ensure you have followed your child’s
individual class page as well as the whole school
page so that your are always kept in the loop with
what is going on in your class.
If you do have any issues accessing either of
these app’s please do not hesitate to email, ring or
call into the office.
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On Tuesday night, our Science Family Workshop

turned into a vibrant hub of discovery and

excitement, captivating not just the children but

their families as well. Everyone had a fantastic time

exploring the wonders of wildlife, delving into

hands-on activities that brought the natural world

closer to home. The highlight for many was the

opportunity to make exploding rockets and

erupting volcanoes, activities that not only

demonstrated fundamental scientific principles but

did so in a fun and engaging way.

This week has been dedicated to British Science

Week, an initiative that holds great significance in

our curriculum. Embracing the theme of

exploration and innovation, we were privileged to

welcome several special guests who shared their

knowledge and experiences, bridging the gap

between education and the professional world.

Claire and Chloe, local midwives, along with Abi, a

distinguished member of the Air and Space

Institute at Lincoln College, provided invaluable

insights into their careers. Their presentations

aimed to challenge stereotypes about he role of

scientists and demonstrate the pivotal role science

plays in various professions. The aim was to break

down children's stereotypes of scientists and help

them understand the importance of science in

numerous career paths.
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Come and try your luck at our Easter Bingo on
Monday 25th March. The doors will open from
3.45 pm and eyes down at  
 4.00 pm. There will be six games of bingo for £1.00
and one free game. There will a lucky bingo 
 book prize. There will a small raffle at £1.00 per
ticket and refreshments. Please bring plenty of
change. No tickets required. Please enter hall
from playground doors. 

Easter bingo

Non-School uniform days
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The children are invited to come to school in glitzy,

glamorous, sequined clothes or comfortably

clothes for a donation of £1.00 to Red Nose Day on

15.03.2024

The children are invited to wear purple clothes to

school to celebrate Epilepsy Awareness Day, for a

donation of £1 on 22.03.2024.



Medical appointments

If any adult has concerns about the
welfare of any child, then they have
a responsibility to call the Children’s
Customer Services Centre on 01522
782111. Further advice on this can be
obtained from school Designated
Officers (Mrs Joanne Richardson
and Mrs Debbie Glover)

safeguarding 
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Where possible please try and arrange school

appointments outside of school hours. If you have

to arrange appointments during school hours, can

you please ensure you provide evidence of your

appointment at the school office, whether this be a

text, letter or email confirmation.


